
Re: 3160 Albert St 
 
I am writing this letter to oppose the proposed Bylaw that would designate 3160 Albert St as a 
Designated Heritage Property.  
 
I question why this property is being designated now and without the consent of the current 
owners.   The time and cost to the current owners of this bylaw is passed is unfair and unjust.  
They will be greatly affected by the cost of insurance, the cost of any future upkeep and 
improvements and also by the loss of value of their property because of the above listed hassles.  
As a resident of Regina I also oppose the precedent of this designation without the consent of the 
current owner.   
 
Please reconsider this bylaw.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Tara Rossouw 
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